
 
 

New Hire Announcement 
 

The elders are happy to announce that Bradley 
Carlock has accepted the position of 
Communications Director and Office Associate 
(CDOA).  We have been searching for the right 
person for this job since the position was 
identified as opening.   We have reviewed and 
talked with others about their interest, but 
Bradley seems to be the right person for the job.   
Quoting from his application letter: 
 
My family and I have worshipped with the 
Starkville church of Christ for nearly 18 years 
and, as such, I am already familiar with the staff, 
overseers, and body of the church. I am also 
knowledgeable of tasks related to the operations 
of the church office, as I have been employed 
part-time in the CDOA role for almost a month. 
This has allowed me to gain a deeper 
appreciation for the breadth and potential of the 
position; it has also given me opportunities to 
identify areas of interest with regard to 
improving, developing, and implementing 
effective communication strategies. Additionally, 
the CDOA position integrates well with my new 
appointment as a deacon in the area of 
edification, specifically in the realm of 
technology. 
 
Bradley will be working full time in this new role.   
Kim Coble will continue to contribute as her 
schedule permits.  However, Bradley is very 
open to working with others as he assumes his 
new role.  Please be sure to congratulate 
Bradley, Amanda, Andrew, and Adrian as 
Bradley sets out in this new role for our church 
family. 
 
 
- Roger King 


